
 

NOTICE 

All the first and second year MBA Twinning Programme students are expected to 

attend the regular classes from SUNDAY 11 FEBRUARY, 2018 without fail. 

Any unauthorized and uninformed absenteeism will be taken seriously by the 

discipline coordinators. Students absent for the first day are of the class are expected 

to take permission from discipline coordinators (Mr. Dav Fod and Mr. Dayalan) and 

enter the class. 
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